
 

Last week was CHS’s week of academic celebrations. During 2016 Awards Night, students, staff and 
families lauded the accomplishments of freshmen, sophomores and juniors earning top five percent 
recognition and/or receiving department awards.  At Wednesday’s Senior Scholarship Night, 
counselors and college reps recognized seniors for their strong academics and achievement of 
scholarships. Congratulations to the CHS Class of 2016 for earning over $36 million in scholarship 
offers as of last week.   

            

 

Finally, 750 students participated in the Principal’s Honors Scholar Celebration during both lunches 
on Thursday.  Students earning a cumulative 3.5 GPA and meeting specific criteria for involvement in 
Honors, AP, and IB courses received certificates, cookies, ice cream, and State Forty Eight Honors 
Scholar t-shirts.   



    
 
 

    
 
 
 
Kaden Dawson, a junior in Mr. Burget’s AP Photography class, won 2nd place in Photography on 
April 30th at the 2016 Congressional Art Competition for Arizona's Congressional District 9.  His 
winning photograph will hang for one year in the office of Congresswoman Kyrsten Sinema. 
Congratulations, Kaden! 
 
 

 

 



Congratulations to the following athletes who participated in Spring Signing Day last week.  Great job 
and good luck, Wolves! 

Monique Noriega  Softball Scottsdale Community College 

Essence Gastelo  Softball South Mountain Community College 

Tanner Moore  Basketball Ozark Christian College 

Oatha Council  Cheer Arizona State University 

Colin Ludwig  Baseball University of Colorado (Colorado Springs) 

Trevor Horwath  Baseball Elmhurst College 

Alexis Nichols   Track Arizona State University 

Moira Murphy  Volleyball California State University (San Bernardino) 

Chance Ikei  Wrestling Arizona State University 

Michael Willliams  Football Briar Cliff University 

Ian Sparrow  Football Montana State University (Northern) 

Teauntae Nash  Football Concordia College  (Minnesota) 

        

     

   



 

 

 

This Week’s Home Event: 

 Monday, 5/19:  Choir Concert @ 7:00pm in the CCA             

Congratulations to the AVID Seniors who were celebrated at last week’s AVID Graduation/Pinning 
Ceremony.  These graduates will attend college with the tools and practices they have gained 
through the program.  The AVID curriculum is designed to help students fulfill their potential:  
academic instruction, tutorial support, and motivational activities that will help keep each student on 
track.   

Additional congratulations to the following AVID Students of the Year:  Angel Canales (9), Katelin 
Weber (9), Diego Zegarra (10), Vanessa Montero (11), and Jonathan Idiarte (12).  



All previous year game day t-shirts are currently on sale for $4 each in the CHS Bookstore.  Show 
your CHS pride and pick one up before the end of the year! 

An opportunity to host foreign exchange students is available for families of Chandler High.  Forte 
International Exchange is looking for families for the 2016~2017 school year and have students 
available from all over the globe. This is an excellent opportunity to exchange culture, expand your 
family's horizons, and help make another student's (American) dream come true! If you or someone 
you know is interested, please send an e-mail to Jeff.Howick@gmail.com.  Forte International 
Exchange is a non-profit organization sanctioned by the U.S. Dept of State in the placement and 
supervision of foreign exchange students from over 60 countries. 

May 2  Seniors receive check-out forms from English teachers 

May 9-10 Yearbook Distribution @ lunches and after school 

May 18 Last day to pay debts in the Bookstore, return athletic gear, pay for stoles, etc.                                       

                       You may check out earlier than exam days if you have everything done! 

May 19-20 Senior Final Exams 

  Senior Check-out (Last Day is Friday) 

May 23, 7:30 a.m. First Practice and Cap/Gown Distribution for A-L in the CCA -MANDATORY! 

May 23, 9:30 a.m. First Practice and Cap/Gown Distribution for M-Z in the CCA -MANDATORY! 

May 24, 5:45 a.m. Final Practice -MANDATORY! 

May 24, 7:15 p.m. Report to assigned classrooms for line-up 

mailto:Jeff.Howick@gmail.com


May 24, 8 p.m.  This is it – GRADUATION!!! 

Earn School Cents points all summer!  CHS can earn $300 to $3,000 when you shop and log receipts 
from Chandler Fashion Center and the Boulevard Shops between May 1, 2016 and March 31, 2017.  
Click School Cents fliers for more info.  School Cents English Flyer/School Cents Spanish Flyer.

The purpose of WOLF Days is to distribute 2016-17 schedules, take student I.D. pictures, and pay for 

any fees.  Please keep these dates in mind when scheduling vacations.  WOLF Days takes place in 

the CHS Media Center. 

Seniors                      July 13                  8:00am – 3:00pm                                                                    
Juniors                      July 14                  8:00am – 3:00pm                                          
Sophomores             July 15                  8:00am – 3:00pm                                               
Freshmen                  July 18                 11:30am – 6:00pm 

http://www.cusd80.com/cms/lib6/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/913/School%20Cents%20May%20-%20July%202016%20Flyer%20-%20English.pdf
http://www.cusd80.com/cms/lib6/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/913/School%20Cents%20-%20May%20-%20July%202016%20Flyer%20-%20Spanish.pdf

